
Vigil for Peace 

 

Time to Exit Afghanistan  
   The recent widespread demonstrations across 
Afghanistan calling on the United States to leave the 
country after the U.S. Koran burning underline the reality 
that the Pentagon is not going to be able to “win” the war. 
 

   If another country invaded the United 
States overthrowing our government and 
occupied the country for ten years, a very 
significant portion of our population would 
hate the invaders. 
 
   This is what happened in Afghanistan.  Throughout the 
past ten years the Taliban groups fighting the U.S. have 
had the support of a significant portion of the population.  
Despite U.S. efforts that support continues to grow.   
 
   Now it is clear that even members of the Karzai 
government and many members of Afghan army and 
police that U.S. soldiers have been training also hate 
being occupied by the United States.  The situation has 
become untenable for the United States. 
 

Call Senator Gillibrand, (518) 431-0120 and 
Senator Schumer (518) 431-4070 and ask 
them to speed up the U.S. withdrawal from 
Afghanistan. 
 

The Vigil for Peace was initiated by the Albany Friends Meeting and Peace Action. 

Find out how you can work for peace.   Call 518-595-9324 
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